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Dear Ms. Irina Zugravu,

UNFPA Romania is happy to cooperate, collaborate and share relevant knowledge with VAPRO
within UNFPA’s mandate, scope of work and the Cooperation Framework governing its operations in
Romania, during its physical presence in the country.

Such cooperation covers population and social development activities in Romania of mutual interest
with a particular emphasis on mobilizing national (Romanian) and/or European public financing
sources for national population and social development activities for the benefit of government and/or
non-governmental Romanian institutional partners.

UNFPA Romania considers VAPRO a privileged private sector partner to the extent that VAPRO is
committed to supporting the national efforts of both government and civil society institutions in the
broadly defined population and social development sector.

UNFPA Romania is pleased to publicly acknowledge the commendable financial and technical
contribution and donations of VAPRO as relevant through VAPRO’s marshalling support with
national or non national funding partners. To that effect UNFPA Romania consents to acknowledging
VAPRO’s critical role and support in the preparation of documentation and assistance for obtaining
Structural and Cohesion Funds offered by European Union for EEIRH. In that context UNFPA
Romania is pleased to acknowledge the donations that VAPRO consents to making in favor of
national institutions promoting reproductive health and rights, advocating gender equality and fighting
domestic and gender based violence.

UNFPA Romania acknowledges VAPRO Group’s commitment to mobilizing support for national
population and social development programs with such partners as EU and other national and
international donor parties. UNFPA Romania is pleased to cooperate with VAPRO on future projects
along the successful example of the first collaborative project regarding mobilizing support for
EEIRH.

In connection with this agreement, UNFPA appreciates VAPRO’s will gné s to acknowledge
UNFPA’s cooperation on their website and in their adyoeacy material§as ajid where relevant, without
committing UNFPA in whatever way or form and m a judi oever to UNFPA.
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